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Health Professions Council – 11 September 2008 
 
Election of President 2008 
 
Executive summary and recommendations  
 
Introduction  
 
At the May 2008 Council meeting, Council agreed that the election of the 
President would be held at 11 September 2008 Council meeting according to the 
process agreed by Council in May 2006 (revised March 2007). 
 
The process for seeking nominations for the office of President was completed 
on 26 August 2008.  One nomination was received.  That nomination was for Dr 
Anna van der Gaag.    
 
As set out in the agreed process Council is requested to pass a resolution 
electing Dr Anna van der Gaag as President.   
 
Decision  
 
The Council is asked to pass the following resolution:   
 
That Dr Anna van der Gaag should be elected as President of the Health 
Professions Council.    
 
Background information  
 
See attached process for election of President of the Council.   
 
Resource implications  
 
none 
 
 
Financial implications  
 
Included in 2008/9 budget 
 



 
 
Appendices  
 
none 
 
Date of paper 
 
1 September 2008 
 
 
 
 


